The original documents are located in Box C14, folder "Presidential Handwriting, 2/28/1975" of the Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

Copyright Notice

The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections. Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public domain. The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to remain with them. If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

SP3-75

THE PRESIDENT HAS SEEN

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

February 28, 1975

MA

MEMORANDUM FOR THE PRESIDENT

FROM:

MAX L. FRIEDERSDORF-

"Tiger" Teague called today and requested that I convey his deep personal thanks to you, Don Rumsfeld and Jack Marsh for attending the unveiling last night. He wanted you to know how much he appreciated your taking the time to attend despite your busy schedule.

With regard to your invitation to meet him on the termination of G.I. benefits, Rep. Teague indicated he will do some further checks and projections, then call for a meeting with you.